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Meeting Minutes:  
2. Update from the Technical Investigator (Casey Deccio)  
Since last week, nothing new to update re: Root Cause Analysis.  As to Jim Galvin, Casey 
will be producing work from this project well into January/February 2022.   
 
3.  Current Status of the NCAP Project (Jennifer Bryce) 
Reviewed dates and timelines with group. For our next meeting, it is our hopes that the 
group would have already reviewed prior to this date.  
 
4. Name Collision Analysis Workflow (Matt Thomas)  
The 1st portion of the Data Sensitivity Analysis has been completed. Nothing unexpected 
in this document.  Per Jim Galvin, will release document soon and would like group to 
review. 
 
Jim advised that the Data Sensitivity Analysis and Case Study will be released on January 
19th.  In addition, this group will produce the final report to deliver to the board, noted 
as Task 4.  We need to be done with our internal work by mid-March.  
 
Jim asked for volunteers to assist with text, called The Design Team.  Warren would like 
to contribute.  There will be 1-2 hour meetings aside from the Discussion Group.   
 
n.1 Lastly, Jim noted there is a process issue.  SSAC must repond to the board. SSAC will 
have opportunity to bring comments/questions to this discussion group in conjunction 



with their review.  Beginning of April, 2 public comments for 2 work projects would have 
closed.  Our final package to be delivered to board in June. Discussion will take place if 
Study 3 will take place.  
 
Jennifer reiterated the date for public comment is set as January 19th from the 
workplan.    
 
Jim advised that the next meeting date will be Wednesday, January 12, 2022.  
 
Meeting adjourned.  
 
Action items 
 
None 


